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[image: ]Dear Applicant.

Thank you for your interest in the Headteacher vacancy at Lytham Church of England Primary School.

Lytham is a seaside town on the Fylde coast, 15 miles west of Preston with easy links to M55 and M6 motorways. Often referred to as “Leafy Lytham” we are blessed to educate our children in beautiful surroundings of parkland, close to the beach and seaside. Lytham CE covers the local parishes of St John’s and St Cuthbert’s Lytham, currently in the process of combining to become one parish.

We are very proud of our vibrant school, amazing children and strong staff team. We were delighted to get a ‘Good’ Ofsted report in 2019, and an ‘Outstanding’ SIAMs judgement in 2017, reflecting the hard work and commitment of the school team. Our school building has undergone many adaptions in recent years, with a modern library, ICT suite and children’s kitchen, which offer wider learning opportunities for all our pupils.

Our Christian ethos “together we grow with God” is at the centre of all we do. We are pleased to have a reputation as an inclusive school who are welcoming and support everyone to be the very best that they can be, within our nurturing Christian community.

Our teaching, support and administrative staff, are a fabulous team, displaying professionalism, enthusiasm and innovation. We are keen to trial new and different approaches to teaching and learning.
Our Headteacher and staff are supported by a strong Board of Governors who are eager to guide and provide the role of “critical friend”. We view ourselves as one Christian family.

In common with other primary schools our priorities currently are to maintain pupil numbers and successfully manage financial challenges, whilst ensuring the highest level of all-round education is delivered to our pupils. With this in mind we are planning to launch a Nursery class, late 2021.

We would be keen for you to visit our school and feel the amazing atmosphere for yourself. Please contact our school office (01253 736900) to arrange an appointment.  Alternatively, if you have any questions with regard to our school or the Headteacher position, please feel free to contact me: chairofgovernors@lytham.lancs.sch.uk

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Michelle O’Neill
Chair of Governors.Good Practice
Award
Gendernet
Innovative  Practice
Good Practice Award
Improving Achievement in
Writing 
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